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House Bill (HB) 1600 and Senate Bill (SB) 567 83`a
Legislature, Regular Session, transferred the functions
relating to the economic regulation of water and sewer
utilities from the TCEQ to the PUC effective
September 1, 2014.
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December 6, 2013

VIA FIRST CLASS, CERTIFIED MAIL RRR # 70100780000190165751

Ms. Heidi Graham
ENJ

l
Texas Commission on Environmental Quality
Utilities & Dlstrlcts Section, MC-159 0 2013
P.O. Box 13087
Austin, Texas 78711-3087 UTILITIES & [^iSTF^i^t"^

SE=CTION

RE: RCH Water Supply Corporation STM Application CCN No. 10087 in Rockwall
County

CN: 60066325; RN: 101454825

Dear Ms. Graham:

This firm represents the RCH Water Supply Corporation ("RCH") and is in receipt of
your letter dated November 12, 2013. The letter recites a couple of TCEQ regulations and
requests a copy of RCH's current tariff. I received a copy of your letter recently and do not have
a copy of RCH's tariff. This can be forwarded to you.

Your letter concludes with a request to respond to allegations made in your letter. RCH
has reviewed the letter many times and cannot determine what allegations are made. There are
no facts or circumstances contained in the letter that allege that RCH has violated any applicable
TCEQ rule. Again, the letter merely recites two TCEQ regulations. With the letter being
deficient in any facts that might give RCH notice of how it has violated any TCEQ regulation, it
is impossible for RCH to provide a response to any "allegations."

If you have any questions, please feel free to call me at the number above.

cc: Ms. Robin Baley
Ms. Tammy Benter
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